

May 5, 2020

Dear Curtis Peebles:

Thank you for your donation in the amount shown below. This letter acknowledges your donation and that it was received without any goods or services being provided to you in return. One way that such donations are used is to construct and maintain modest yet functional Assembly Halls worldwide that are used to hold large meetings for spiritual instruction.

We think that you will enjoy viewing the video *Building in Unity Brings Blessings*. (It is available on our website www.tv.jw.org; search for *Building in Unity Brings Blessings*.) This 5-minute video captures the spirit of the diligent work, joy, and unity involved in constructing an Assembly Hall. You will enjoy seeing Jehovah's Witnesses in Peru from humble backgrounds cooperating together and expressing their heartfelt appreciation. One volunteer who came to work from another country said that his initial concern over the language barrier melted away as the work progressed. He said: "Smiles—they cross borders." Another commented that before the Assembly Hall was built "we had to work a lot, maybe up to 15 days beforehand to prepare a site. Not anymore." Another volunteer saw the beauty of the Assembly Hall and commented: "It's a little jewel within that whole city."

Your generous financial support of such projects is greatly appreciated.—Proverbs 11:25.

Sincerely,

Watch Lower B. 3. Society

P.S. Remittance #1676 was received on 05/04/2020 without any goods or services provided to you in return.

05/04/2020 Worldwide Work

\$500.00 Mastercard Gift Card